Honoring our
Tribal Elders
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The Redding Rancheria and the Stillwater Pow Wow Committee
would like to invite you to submit you nomination for the 2023
Honored Elder.

Over the last 20 years we have selected community members to be
honored at the Elders Dinner held on the Thursday before the Stillwater Pow
Wow. They are also Honored after Grand Entry on Friday night at the Pow
Wow with an Honor Song. It is our tradition to honor our elders and
acknowledge them for their contribution to their family and community.

Submission must be received by

12:00 pm on July 14, 2023

If you have any questions

please feel free to contact us at 530-225-8979
Louise D. at Louise.Davis@ReddingRancheria-nsn.gov (ext.1111) or
Lillie L. at Lillie.Lucero@ReddingRancheria-nsn.gov (ext. 1011)
Or visit
www.stillwaterpowwow.com
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